
Join us in kicking off the 2018- 2019 school year with a

“Somewhat” SPOOK- TACKULAR Welcome Back Night! 

Saturday, September 29th
Casola Farms, Rt. 34, Holmdel, NJ 

7:30 – 9:00 PM 

This evening of frightful fall activities is an annual Indian Hill 
School private event. Tickets must be purchased in advance.  
Please return the order form and cash or check made payable to 
“Indian Hill PLG” in an envelope marked “Welcome Back Night” no 
later than Monday, September 24th. Food, drinks and
Halloween-themed decorations will be available for purchase. Please 
note that this is not a “drop-off” event.  

Reserved tickets will be waiting for you at the event. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

Student’s Name: _________________________ HR#: ___________ 

Teacher: ___________________Email:____________________ 

Tickets: $20 ea. includes: House of Horrors, Haunted Hayride & Corn Walk 
(Admission is free for anyone NOT participating) 

TICKETS WILL BE WAITING FOR YOU UPON ARRIVAL AT EVENT 

____ # of Tickets   Total Amount enclosed:$_______ 
Cash or check made payable to “Indian Hill PLG” 

This event sponsored by Indian Hill PLG 

Questions? Please contact Barbara Castiglione: PLGFundraising1@gmail.com 

or Andrea Esposito:  PLGFundraising2@gmail.com 
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